
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 

Minutes of the Public Meeting 

October 7, 2019 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM by Maggie Bickford, of Greenville.  

Also attending were Doug Reardon of Greenville, Bill Ezell and George Willard, of 

Temple and Chief McTague. 

 

MINUTES: 

Minutes for the August 5, 2019 meeting must be amended before being accepted. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

There was a discussion about upgrading the old furnace instead of repairing it. 

Chief will request proposals from a couple other companies for a total 

replacement cost.   

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

The recently hired Administrative Assistant resigned due to financial betterment. 

 

The Board clarified the meetings will continue in Temple and go back to rotating 

venues once repairs are completed in Greenville. 

   

Chief McTague presented Debra Morrison to be the new Administrative Assistant 

for consideration to replace Jessica Scanlon.  D. Reardon made a motion to 

appoint her as part time Administrative Assistant and G. Willard seconded.  There 

was a unanimous vote in the affirmative. 

 

BUDGET: 

There was a review of the 2019 budget, with no issues, by the board. 
 
Discussion of the 2020 budget ensued with a lengthy discussion of the wage gap. 
 



 

 

Chief spoke about step pay and also discussed a pay scale for the part-time 
officers. 
 

CHIEF’S REPORT: 

As of October 9 Officer Heikkila resigned in lieu of better wages. 

 

There is another applicant Chief is looking at. 

 

Chief requested both towns put Warrant Articles in to adopt the State’s dog 

violations. 

 

A motion by B. Ezell, seconded by D.Reardon to adjourn the meeting at 6:06 was 

passed.   

 

The next meeting will be on Monday, November 4, 2019 at 5:00 in Temple.   

 
These minutes were prepared by Vicki Moylan 


